Hampden Council on Aging — June 13, 2023

In attendance: Becky Moriarty, Marty Jacque, Susanna Haskins, Nancy Willoughby, Cheryl Delviscio, Dee
Vermette

Guests: Rita Vail

Zoom: Monique Downey

Not attending: Deb Mahoney (surgery) and Cliff Bombard (vacation)

Dee Vermette called the meeting to order at 9:02 AM.

Meeting minutes for May Secretary’s Report, 2023 were read and accepted.
Becky went over the Treasurers Report. Treasurers report accepted.

Becky presented the Directors Report and Outreach/Activities Report.

The survey for the Senior Center Building Committee survey wraps up on Thursday, June 15™. Rita Vail
gave an update on the latest Building Committee meeting on Monday, June 12,

Wendy is always very busy with the Outreach programs being offered. The SNAP program Farm Share is
continuing and will begin the weekly program on July 1%,

Cheryl Delviscio gave an update of the last meeting that she attended for the GSSSI.

Rita gave an update on the expanded hours and how this could affect the Building expansion. The COA
will continue the discussion at the July meeting and could be voted on at that meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:35AM.
Next Meeting July 11th at 9:00AM
Respectfully submitted for June 13th meeting.

Marty Jacque



